
Holy Family Parish 
 

 
 

SATURDAY, January 15, 2011 
     8:00 am  +Thomas Morrison, Req. Alice Morrison 
     5:30 pm + Zachary Buttler,  
                          Req. Florence & Jim Cozzati   
SUNDAY, January 16, 2011  
     7:30 am   + People of the Parish  
     9:00 am    + Florence Dalgauer, Req. Ann Ricchiuti 
   10:30 am    + Hank & Thomas Kiley, Req. Helen Kiley 
   12:00 pm    + Elaine Smith,  
                          Req. John & Suzanne Quinn and Sons 
     5:30 pm    + Charles Daniel Somers,  
                          Req. James & MaryAnn Trani 
MONDAY, January 17, 2011  
     8:00 am   + Purgatorial Society 
TUESDAY, January 18, 2011  
     8:00 am   + Idda Hungerbuhler, Req. Pat Alwell  
WEDNESDAY, January 19, 2011 
     8:00 am   + Lottie Knapp, Req. Bill & Marlene Kelly  
THURSDAY, January 20, 2011 
     8:00 am   + Michael Duff, Req. Mother & Brother  
                               Marie & Dennis    
FRIDAY, January 21, 2011                          
     8:00 am   + Robert White, Req. Holy Family Choir  
SATURDAY, January 22, 2011 
     8:00 am  + Georgia Anne Perry,  
                           Req. Pat & Bob McCarthy 
     5:30 pm + Ellen Alwell, Req. Husband Pat   
SUNDAY, January 23, 2011  
     7:30 am   +  People of the Parish 
     9:00 am    + John Brady, Req. Kelleher Family 
   10:30 am    + Elaine Smith, Req. The Schmidt Family 
   12:00 pm    + Eugene T. Wood, Req. Margaret Wood  
     5:30 pm    + Stella Migdalski, Req. Family 
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RELIGIOUS EDUCATION CLASSES 

Tues. and Wed. (Grades 1-5) 4:15 to 5:30 PM.   Wed. (Grades 6-8) 
7:00 to 8:15 PM.  Classes from September to May.  Contact 
Patricia McCarthy, CRE, at 732-264-7043. Office hours during 
classes:9:00 -3:00 pm Mon. & Thurs., 12 -6:00 pm Tues. & Wed. 
Website: www.holyfamily.us. E-mail: hfreligioused@comcast.net. 
Fax: 732-335-9605. 

ALTAR AND ROSARY SOCIETY 
Monthly meeting is the fourth Thursday of the month Sept. - 
June at   7:00 PM in Memorial Hall.  All women of the parish 
are welcome to attend.  Communion Sunday is the first 
Sunday of the month at 9:00 AM.  Questions contact President 
Kathy Mc Connell at 732-739-3276 

HOLY NAME SOCIETY 
Monthly meeting is the second Thursday of the month 8 PM in 
Memorial Hall.  All men of the parish are invited to attend.  
Communion Sunday is the Sunday following the Holy Name 
meeting.  Questions contact President Sam Fortino at 732-739-2442. 

HIGH SCHOOL YOUTH MINISTRY 
All high school teens are invited to join the youth ministry.    
Meetings are held Sunday evenings from Sept. thru June from 
6:30 to 8:30 p.m. in Memorial Hall.  Activities include:  Mass, 
service to the poor, youth conference, fundraising, and much 
more!  Contact Adele Wright for more information at 732-
721-5558. 

READERS 
Parishioners who have received Confirmation are invited to 
participate in the reader ministry. Please contact Pastoral Associate 
Sr. Gloria Jean Bateman at 732-264-1484. 

EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS 
OF HOLY COMMUNION 

Parishioners who have received Confirmation are invited to 
participate in becoming extraordinary ministers of Holy Communion.  
Please contact Pastoral Associate Sr. Gloria Jean Bateman at 732-
264-1484 ext. 22 or at 732-739-3065 (convent).  There is a two-year 
commissioning commitment. 

ALTAR SERVERS 
Any child third grade or older is welcome to become an altar server.  
Please contact the parish office at  732-264-1484. 

USHER MINISTRY 
For more information on the usher ministry, please contact Craig 
Tonks at 732-290-1329. 

GOLDEN AGE GROUP 
Meeting every Monday in Memorial Hall 10 AM to 2 PM.  
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Artie Renfroe            Elizabeth Hickey  
Jack Wegman            Fr. Dan Hesko 
Angela Della Pietro     Patricia Cohen 
 
RECENTLY ILL:  Veronica Grutkowski   Benny Benyamini, 
William Dick, Alice  Morrison, John Sitty, Ann Kofoed,   
Terry Dittmar, Wojciechowski Family, Nicole Hosier, Paul 
Rivera, Douglas, Rosalie Caruso, Carol McKenna, Alan Reed, 
Dorothy Arendt, Nancy Leonetti,  Barbara Grasso, Ralph & 
Leah Grasso, Cecilia Irwin, Frank & Antoinette Fusco. 
 

 



January 16, 2011 
Dear Parishioners, 
     Today a Catholic child is 
usually sacramentally confirmed 
about the age of fifteen, during 
early high school. As young 
people move beyond their families, 
they begin to experience new 
cultures, behaviors, and beliefs, 

along with different lifestyles and loyalties. 
Mature young teens behave responsibly and in 
such a way that they no longer need to explain 
their actions, whether good or bad or indifferent; 
they no longer need their parents to defend their 
behavior. At this time, as adolescents learn to 
drive, face new groups, feel their sexuality more 
intensely, and begin some employment, they 
need a strong inner core and philosophy that will 
help them make sense of their changing lives. 
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     During the catechetical studies leading up to 
Confirmation, the adolescent can review 
important articles of faith and can raise 
questions and discuss issues with a supportive 
teacher and a group of interested peers. Yet, not 
all young teens of the same age have the same 
level of maturity and interest in their 
faith. Nevertheless, it's a good time for concepts 
to be solidified and for the students to ask 
questions, for these same students to stand on 
their own as mature Catholic Christians, and to 
either set themselves foursquare with parents 
who do take their Catholic faith seriously, or to 
find the path to religious practice, spirituality, 
and faith themselves if their parents are 
Catholics in name only and not in actual 
practice. It is indeed a time of synthesis before 
jumping off into full-fledged adolescence. 
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WEEKEND OF JANUARY 22 AND 23 

Serving at the Altar  
5:30 PM 7:30 AM 9:00 AM 

Jeremy Comeo 
Brian Healey 

Sean Knoll 
Sara Leary 

Taylor Sarro 
Joseph Sarro, Jr. 

10:30 AM 12:00 PM 5:30 PM 
Dana Brown 

Kimberly Fallon 
Theresa Costello 

Luke Quinn 
Andrea Connors 
James Lonnay 

Readers and  
Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion 

 

5:30 PM M. Comeo T. Healey, M. Mesiak 
7:30 AM J. Wegman S. Fortino, J. Fortiino 
9:00 AM L. White  H. Gonzalez, S. Gonzalez 
10:30 AM P. Dannevig M. Bennett, M. Leite 
12:00 PM F. Bracken D. Javins, S. Quinn 
5:30 PM J. Cantwell J. Keenan, E. Keenan 

Our Weekly Offering 
Last Week – January 9 

1st Collection – Weekly $8554 
2nd Collection - Diocesan Assessment $1845 

This Week – January 16 
1st Collection –Weekly 

2nd Collection – Programs & Facilities 
Next Week – January 23 

1st Collection – Weekly 
2nd Collection – Church in Latin America 

 

ALTAR FLOWER MEMORIALS 
ARE AVAILABLE FOR THE 

FOLLOWING DATES: 
 

 
Please check-off the date you wish to have a Flower 
Memorial  in the name of a loved one.. 
 
WEEK OF (check one): 
 
____January 30th        _____February 6th   
 
_____February 13th    _____February 20th

 
Your Name: _____________________________________ 
 
Your Phone No.:  _________________________________ 
 
In Memory of:______________________________________ 
                                               Please print clearly 
 
____I HAVE ENCLOSED A CHECK IN THE AMT. OF $25 
PAYABLE TO ALTAR & ROSARY SOCIETY OF HOLY 
FAMILY. 
 
Please place your order in an envelope with your check 
payable to:  Altar & Rosary Society, indicate “FLOWER 
INTENTIONS” on the outside of your envelope and place in 
the collection basket or mail to:  Altar & Rosary of Holy 
Family, P.O. Box 56, Keyport, NJ 07735.  

 
You will be contacted once your order is received. 

 
Please cut along dotted line. 



Second Sunday in Ordinary Time   

       YOUTH MINISTRY NEWS 
MEETINGS EVERY SUNDAY 6:30 TO 8:30 P.M.  

In Memorial Hall 
Any student in grade 9 through 12 is invited to join our High 
School Youth Ministry.  We meet each Sunday in Memorial 
Hall (below the church).  Hope to see you there! 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION NEWS 
First Penance 

 
Peace I 
Leave  
With  
You 
 
My  
Peace 
I give  
To you. 
 
 

 
Create-A-Card Sale 

The created artwork by our Religious Education Students is 
available for sale in the office for $20.00 per box.  The package 
contains 20- Blank Note cards displaying their winning designs.  

VIRTUS TRAINING 
Monday, January 31, 2011 

Holy Family Parish will offer a “Virtus, Protecting God’s 
Children for Adult Awareness” session on the evening of 
Monday, January 31, 2011, in the school cafeteria at 7:00 p.m.  
The session is being conducted by Facilitator JoAnn Fortino. 
Please call 732-264-7043 if you plan to attend so that we may 
have a proper count for hand-outs. In addition, all participants 
are encouraged to pre-register at the VIRTUS website at:  
www.virtus.org  click on the yellow registration link on the left 
and follow the prompts.  

RE-SCHEDULED WEDNESDAY 
PENANCE/COMMUNION MEETING 

The cancelled First Penance and Communion Meeting for 
Wednesday  January 12th has been re-scheduled for 
Wednesday  January 19th  at 4:30 pm in the school cafeteria. 

Be a “Prayer Angel” Sponsor 
for a First Communion Child 

We would like to ask our parishioners to pick up a Prayer 
Angel from the board near the Holy Family Altar side of the 
church next weekend with the name of one of our First 
Penance/Communion students and have them pray for their 
spiritual guidance. 

Atlantic City Bus Trip – January 29 
The Holy Name Society of Holy Family Parish is sponsoring an 
Atlantic City Bus Trip on Saturday, January 29, 2011.  You must 
be 21 or over to purchase a ticket.  Tickets are $35 pp which 
includes a $20 Bally’s rebate and includes water, soda, and beer on 
the bus.  Please make checks payable to:  Holy Family Holy Name 
Society.  The bus will depart from Holy Family School parking lot 
at 3 p.m. sharp.  All sales are final.  Please contact Sam at 732-739-
2442. 

 

CHURCH IN LATIN AMERICA 
COLLECTION 

SECOND COLLECTION - JANUARY 16, 2011 
The Church in Latin America faces many difficult challenges.  
Powerful earthquakes devastated Haiti and Chile last year, creating 
lasting damage to the Church, while a significant loss of parishioners 
to migration and other faiths, the inability to support itself financially, 
and a lack of priests and religious to effectively minister to the large 
number of Catholics continue to trouble the region.  Please help to 
keep the faith.  Be generous in next week’s Collection for the Church 
in Latin America. 

St. Benedict’s Church 
Part-Time Choir Director Wanted 

St. Benedict’s Church in Holmdel is looking for a part-time choir 
director to rehearse and direct their adult choir. Responsibilities 
also include choosing congregational music for all Masses. If 
interested, please submit your resume to Cathy Warshaw, Parish 
Admin. at warshaw@stbenedictnj.org or mail to:  St. Benedict 
Church, 165 Bethany Rd., Holmdel, NJ 07733. 

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL THRIFT SHOP 
NEW HOURS 

Holy Family Parish 
First Penance Service 

1:00 P.M. 
Sat., January 22, 2011 

Tuesday Religious 
Education Class & Mother 

Teresa 
Sat., January 29, 2011 
Wednesday Religious 

Education Class 

Beginning January 17, 2011, the St. Vincent de Paul Thrift Shop 
will be open Tuesday through Saturday from 10 a.m. to 2 p.m. 

Thank You 
The Altar & Rosary Society thanks all those who purchased a 
Memorial Poinsettia plant.  You not only remembered your 
loved ones at Midnight Mass, but contributed to the beauty of 
our Parish’s Christmas décor—Thank you! 

MOTHER TERESA NEWS 
Catholic School’s Week 

Prepare to join us, here at Holy Family Church, for the opening of 
Catholic Schools Week on January 30, 2011 at the 9 AM Mass. Your 
support of Catholic Schools will enhance the life of their students 
both here in the Bayshore area and throughout the Diocese of 
Trenton. 

A Day of Prayer and Penance for Life  
38TH ANNUAL MARCH FOR LIFE 

JAN. 24, 2011 
     Please consider joining members of St. Mary’s Community on 
Monday, January 24, to participate in the 38th annual March for 
Life. The March begins on the Mall and concludes at the United 
States Supreme Court Building (approx. ½ hour walk).  It is an 
extremely exhilarating and prayerful day! 
     The March for Life is the collective effort of grassroots pro-
life Americans to assure that our laws protect the right to life of 
each human being.  I urge you to attend and experience a 
proactive, holy, and spirit-filled day.  We will attend 6 a.m. Mass 
at St. Mary’s Church and depart by bus immediately after.  
Anticipated return is 10 p.m. 
     The cost for transportation to Washington is $15 pp.  There 
are a limited number of seats available.  Please call John Lovasz 
732-787-2794. 
    The Office of Life and Justice Ministries for the Diocese 
of Trenton will publicize bus transportation to the March 
for Life from other areas in the diocese.  Log on to  
respectlife@doceseoftrenton.org. 


